
HANNAFORD COUPON EXPIRES 04/15/2017

Coupon valid at Hannaford Supermarkets through 
4/15/2017. Coupon cannot be exchanged for cash. Limit 
one coupon per household.

0 00000 50089 0

$3 OFF
Mr. Clean Angle 
Broom

HANNAFORD COUPON EXPIRES 04/15/2017

Coupon valid at Hannaford Supermarkets through 
4/15/2017. Coupon cannot be exchanged for cash. Limit 
one coupon per household.

0 00000 50090 6

$1 OFF
Dawn Non-Scratch/
Heavy Duty 
Sponges, 2-Pack

HANNAFORD COUPON EXPIRES 04/15/2017

Coupon valid at Hannaford Supermarkets through 
4/15/2017. Coupon cannot be exchanged for cash. Limit 
one coupon per household.

0 00000 50091 3

$2 OFF
Hefty Ultra Flex
30 Gallon Trash 
Bags, 28 Ct.

HANNAFORD COUPON EXPIRES 04/15/2017

Coupon valid at Hannaford Supermarkets through 
4/15/2017. Coupon cannot be exchanged for cash. Limit 
one coupon per household.

0 00000 50092 0

$150 OFF
Fiora Paper Towels, 
6 or 12 Roll 	

HANNAFORD COUPON EXPIRES 04/15/2017

Coupon valid at Hannaford Supermarkets through 
4/15/2017. Coupon cannot be exchanged for cash. Limit 
one coupon per household.

0 00000 50096 8

$1 OFF
Glade Scented Oil 
Refills	

HANNAFORD COUPON EXPIRES 04/15/2017

Coupon valid at Hannaford Supermarkets through 
4/15/2017. Coupon cannot be exchanged for cash. Limit 
one coupon per household.

0 00000 50097 5

$1 OFF
Glad Tall Kitchen
13 Gallon Trash bags, 
34 Ct. or larger	

HANNAFORD COUPON EXPIRES 04/15/2017

Coupon valid at Hannaford Supermarkets through 
4/15/2017. Coupon cannot be exchanged for cash. Limit 
one coupon per household.

0 00000 50098 2

$1 OFF
Formula 409 All 
Purpose Cleaner, 
32 Oz. 

HANNAFORD COUPON EXPIRES 04/15/2017

Coupon valid at Hannaford Supermarkets through 
4/15/2017. Coupon cannot be exchanged for cash. Limit 
one coupon per household.

0 00000 50099 9

$1 OFF
Clorox Disinfecting 
Wipes, 35 Ct. or 
larger

HANNAFORD COUPON EXPIRES 04/15/2017

Coupon valid at Hannaford Supermarkets through 
4/15/2017. Coupon cannot be exchanged for cash. Limit 
one coupon per household.

0 00000 50100 2

$1 OFF
Clorox Liquid 
Bleach, 116-121 Oz. 		

HANNAFORD COUPON EXPIRES 04/15/2017

Coupon valid at Hannaford Supermarkets through 
4/15/2017. Coupon cannot be exchanged for cash. Limit 
one coupon per household.

0 00000 50101 9

$1 OFF
Scrubbing Bubbles 
Toilet Cleaning Gel 	 	

Spring cleaning starts here.


